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Notice of donation towards humanitarian aid for Ukraine crisis 
 

 

KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS CO., LTD. (headquartered in Yokohama, Japan; President & CEO Yoichi 

Erikawa) will be donating USD$500,000 to the UNHCR, the UN Refugee Agency, towards humanitarian 

activities to support persons displaced by the war in Ukraine. 

 

KOEI TECMO also plans on accepting donations for this cause from anyone who would like to 

contribute, including members of the public, employees, and executive officers of the KOEI TECMO 

group, with all proceeds being donated in full to UNHCR.  Full details of this donation drive will be 

revealed in the coming days. 

 

The KOEI TECMO group will continue to actively contribute to society as a digital entertainment 

content company, as stated in our company ethos of “Creativity & Contribution.”  

 

We hope for this state of emergency to be resolved as soon as possible, and for the return of peace and 

stability throughout the world. 

 

 
 For media inquiries, contact: 

KOEI TECMO HOLDINGS CO.., LTD.  Business Administration Division 
TEL:  045-562-8111 

https://www.koeitecmo.co.jp/ 
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